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CITY COUNCIL AGENDA REPORT 

Meeting Date: November 21, 2024 

From:  Jeremy Dennis, City Manager 

Subject:    Ad Hoc Quarry Development Subcommittee 

Community Goal/Result 

Economic Development - Brisbane will work with the businesses and residents to provide for 
economic vitality/diversity 

Purpose 

To provide guidance and support to staff over the course of the project 

Recommendation 

Create an ad hoc council subcommittee on Quarry Development matters 

Background and Discussion  

In early October of this year, the City released an environmental impact report (EIR) for the 
development known as the Guadalupe Quarry Development Project (the Quarry). The comment 
period for the EIR runs for 60 days, through December 6, 2024. Comments received by the City 
will be responded to over the course of the winter, with associated meetings on the application 
to follow.  

Council participation is critical during the project’s process. To that end, staff requests that the 
City Council create an ad hoc subcommittee that will meet as needed to discuss a range of 
issues, including progress on the EIR, meeting schedules, development agreements, and other 
elements of such a project. Staff requests that the City Council also appoint two members to 
the ad hoc subcommittee.  

Fiscal Impact 

There is no fiscal impact associated with the creation of this ad hoc subcommittee.  

Measure of Success 

An ad hoc subcommittee is a temporary subcommittee formed to address a specific issue or 
task, dissolving once the Guadalupe Quarry Development Project EIR review is completed. 

 

                                      ____________________________   

 Jeremy Dennis, City Manager 

https://www.brisbaneca.org/cd/project/guadalupe-quarry-redevelopment-project

